Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 8 Thursday, September 10, 2015

College Rep Visits: Students can sign up for the visits on Naviance under the COLLEGES tab. If you will be missing a class period,
you must print out the confirmation page and show your teacher before you can attend.
McDaniel College — Thursday, September 10th, 12:45

HACC is hosting a Health Careers Exploration Day on October 7th. Students interested in attending this event and learning
more about the various careers in the health industry should contact Mrs. Ziegler by September 18th. E. Ziegler

Senior Privilege: Seniors who have applied for late arrival or early release privilege should allow 24 hours for processing their
request. Students who have applied must check in with Mrs. Loke in the main office to find out if their request was approved -
you will not be called to the office. Seniors who have been approved are reminded to ALWAYS sign in or out every day. Admin

This year's fall MTPA production will be The Great Gatsby! Auditions for this innovative and critically acclaimed stage
adaptation of F. Scott Fitzgerald's novel will be held today, September 10 at 3:00 in room 140. Audition material is available in
room 140. Both actors and dancers will be cast in this production. Additional information can be found on the MTPA website.

Students: Please return your summer library books by Monday September 14. Library

Students: On Monday, September 14, the library opens to study hall students. Until you receive your new 2015-16 student ID,
please use any previous year Manheim Township school ID when you come to the library. It may be from last year or even the
MS. If you are a new student and do not have a MT ID, you may still come to the library. Just tell us that you are a new student
and you will be admitted. Once new IDs are issued, you will be required to have the new ID for admission to the library. Any
questions just stop by the library. Library

Attention Yearbook Staff: There will be a mandatory meeting for all members of the Yearbook staff on Thursday, September
10th after school in room 25. Please see Mrs. Daveler before school on Thursday if you cannot attend due to an extra-curricular
activity.

Student Awareness Members: There is a mandatory club meeting on Thursday, September 10th in Room 234 before or after
school. Please see Miss Bell in 234 or Mrs. Chitwood in Guidance on or after Thursday if you cannot attend this meeting for
important paperwork.

Students in Spanish 2 through AP/IB Spanish who are interested in going to Spain the summer of 2016 are requested to see Dr.
Mast in room 108 for information. A Parent Meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 16 at 6:30 in room 108. If you are
interested in finding more out about the trip please plan on attending this meeting with your parents. D. Mast

Attention all students that are participating in Blue Streak Connections this school year: There will be a mandatory meeting
scheduled for Thursday, September 10 in room 161 at 2:30pm. The meeting should last about 20 minutes. Please see Mrs.
Sawyer if you have any questions. C. Sawyer

Are you interested in your universe? Do you find yourself staring up at the stars in awe at the vast scale of the cosmos? Manheim
Township Astronomy Club is the place for you! MTAC members meet in the planetarium on club days and also host numerous
after school star watches throughout the year. Students will have the opportunity to operate the school telescopes as well as
assist scientists in research on a 30 meter radio telescope in California, via the Internet. Students will also have the opportunity
to learn how to do astrophotography, capturing stunning images of our moon, the planets, and even galaxies and nebula.
Interested students should see Mr. Farina in room 016 for an application and sign up for astronomy club during club sign ups.

D. Farina

The MT Boys' Basketball Team will be having open gyms beginning Monday, September 14th. These open gyms are from 5:00-
7:00 pm in the South Gym every Monday and Wednesday until the start of the season. The open gyms are for any students in
9th-12th grades.

Attention Students interested in joining the Manheim Township Disc Golf Club. The club will meet every Monday and
Wednesday at 4:00 at Overlook Park in the baseball field parking lot starting September 14th. If you are interested in joining,
you need to register through the Manheim Township Parks and Recreation Department. Contact Mr. Swavely in the middle
school or pick up a flyer in the office for more details. A. Swavely

-see other side-



Juniors and Seniors: On-line registration for MT Powderpuff 2015 will begin Friday, 9/11 and run through Wednesday, 9/16. The
website is http:mtpowderpuff.wikispaces.com. There will be informational meetings on Monday, 9/14 at 2:50 pm and Tuesday,
9/15 at 7:00 am. All forms and money are due to Mrs. Ridley in the main office by 3:00 pm on Thursday, 9/17. R. Blantz

TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Gtennis Lebanon A HS 3:45 2:20 2:30
Vgsoccer Wilson H Field H&lI 4:00
Vbsoccer Wilson A HS 5:45 4:00
Gvolley McCaskey A HS 6:00 4:45
Frgsoccer Ephrata A HS 4:00 2:20 2:30
Frbsoccer Ephrata H Field J&L 4:00




